
COLDWATER CITY COUNCIL  

SPECIAL MEETING 

Tuesday, September 29, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. 

     The governing body of the City of Coldwater met in special session for the purpose of discussing 

the settle agreement in the case Sherry Shelton vs. the City, with the following present: Mayor Penny 

Bruckner, Council members Mike Bushnell, Robert Cardoza, Cleta Lampe and Ashta Rosson, and 

City Clerk Kristal Sherman.  Council member Renee Blasi was absent. 

 Visitor:  Jean Turley, Insurance Agent 

 Mayor Bruckner called the special meeting to order.   

 Mayor Bruckner told the council that after speaking with Jean Turley and asking where we 

were on the Sherry Shelton case that began over a year ago, she found that there had been a 

settlement reached with the insurance company paying Sherry Shelton $4,000.00 and a settlement 

agreement has been drafted.  Mayor Bruckner said she had spoke with City Attorney Allison Kuhns, 

who was going to try to be here this evening, but didn’t make it.  Allison emailed a copy of the 

settlement agreement for everyone to review at this meeting.  After discussing the case and reviewing 

the settlement agreement, Jean had questions as to where the agreement had come from and why the 

city attorney had it and Jean had never seen or heard the agreement was happening.  Jean asked the 

council to let her do some investigating about the agreement and she will get back to them.  Ashta 

made a motion to table the matter until further information is gathered by Jean and report back to 

them at the October regular council meeting, seconded by Cleta and all voted Yes.   

 With no further business presented, Cleta made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:50 p.m., 

seconded by Robert and all voted Yes.    

 


